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Dear IEJEE readers, 

We, the board of IEJEE, are enthusiastic about publishing a new issue. This enthusiasm has been 

the same from the first issue. We are not only learning about the scientific knowledge, methods 

and applications from different kind of countries, but about publishing academic journal. We 

know that the learning process and the enthusiasm will continue with every issue. 

Publishing a journal is not just limited to routine work or reviewing/publishing of an article. For 

instance, IEJEE provides a platform for international collaboration along with being an 

international journal. This platform leads the readers and the authors of IEJEE to work together 

in a project or for an article. Therefore, IEJEE plays an inspirational role to improve 

interdisciplinary and international academic works. This work generally take place in our special 

issues. 

We published several special issues such as Reading Fluency, Multilingualism and Multilingual 

Education in the Nordic Countries, Learning and Instruction in Natural Sciences, Reading 

Comprehension, Out of School Education and Metacognition. These issues drew high attention 

from our readers. We are glad to share with you that we will continue to publish new special 

issues with distinctive content and subjects. 

Our endeavors to provide better service to the authors and the readers will continue. We are 

working on a journal tracking system that will able us to communicate effectively with the 

authors of the manuscripts and smoothen the reviewing process by reducing some of the 

technical issues down to zero. We are doing our best to integrate this system sooner.  

Thank you to all the researchers and the editors for their contributions to our ever-raising 

success. Especially, I would like to honor Karen Zabrucky, Georgia State University, due to her 

valuable contributions and her ideas on our special issues and reviewing processes. Her 

suggestions and unique ideas encourage us to go further.   

Lastly, I congratulate the authors of the articles of June, 2015 issue and many thanks to our 

reviewers and our editorial board; Dr. Kamil Özerk, Dr. Gökhan Özsoy, Dr. H.Gül Kuruyer, 

Hasan Tabak, Mustafa Bakır and Ulaş Yabanova.  

  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Turan TEMUR 

 


